
Reading Theology Together 
 

This course is an invitation to learn how 
to read theology books. While by no 
means an easy task we think we have 
found a way forward. We have chosen a 
very short but precise book by a superb 
theologian. The book would work well 
as an introduction to a University 
course but we think it is equally suited 
to a general audience, curious about 
faith. So we offer an online course on 
this book to be held in November this 
year (2024). 

The course will be led by the Dean of 
Windsor, Bishop Christopher 
Cocksworth and the Revd Canon Dr 
Hueston Finlay.   

Aim: To give you confidence to read theological books. 

Fees: There are no fees for this course but if you wish to participate fully you will need to purchase 
either a hard copy or a Kindle copy of the book itself. 

Our Expectation: To make the most of this opportunity it is important that you have read the Chapters 
as outlined below before we meet up online. 

Sessions are planned for 45 minutes starting at 19:00. Below are the November dates and material 
covered: 

05: Chapters 1 & 2: What is Theology? and Israel (Hueston) 

12: Chapters 3 & 4: Jesus and Resurrection and The Triune God (Christopher) 

19: Chapters 5, 6 & 7: Creation and The Image of God and Sin and Salvation (Hueston) 

26: Chapters 8 & 9: Church and Can These Bones Live? (Christopher) 

 

Enrolling: If you would like to take part please contact Patricia.Birdseye@stgeorgeshouse.org no later 
than October 31st.  

 

Book Details: Robert  W. Jenson, A Theology in Outline: Can these Bones Live? (Oxford: O.U.P., 
2016) 

 


